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Bringing Learning to Life 

Monday 21st March 2022 

 

Monday 4th April 2022 – 4.30pm-5.30pm 
 Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Bedtime Stories  

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At Eastway, we love reading so have decided to host a very special event for our pupils! On Monday 
4th April 2022, the children in Reception, SCD1, SCDEY, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to return to 
school at 4:30pm-5:30pm to share some special stories. The children will return to school at 4.30pm 
dressed in their pyjamas, dressing gowns, slippers and their favourite snuggle-up teddy.  
 
Staff will be reading some of their favourite stories snuggled together in their special ‘reading dens’. 
Of course, no bedtime story is complete without hot chocolate and marshmallows so there will be 
a drink and snack to enjoy also.   
 
Please sign the permission slip below if you are happy for your child to take part in the bedtime 
stories session. 
 
Key Stage 2 children will be having their special events during the summer term.  
 
We are all looking forward to this evening and really hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Reception and Key stage 1 Team 

 

 

Monday 4th April 2022 – Bedtime Stories  
 
I am happy for my child to take part in the bedtime stories session on Monday 4th April at 4.30pm. 
 
Name of Child: ___________________________________    Year group: ______________________ 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________ 


